
VA offer of Exclusive Patent License to LucyDx, LLC 
 
Agency 
Department of Veterans Affairs, Office of Research and Development (VA) 

Action: 
Intent to Exclusively License  

Publication Date:  

October 15th, 2021 

Technology Summary:  

Notice is hereby given that the Department of Veterans Affairs (VA), Office of Research and Development, 
Technology Transfer Program, intends to grant to LucyDx, LLC, 651 N. Broad St., Ste. 205 #4847, Middletown, DE 
19709, USA, an exclusive license to international patent filing application no. PCT/US2020/054781, associated with 
VA Invention Disclosure number 2019-434 titled, “DEVICES, SYSTEMS, AND METHODS FOR PERFORMING 
ELECTRORETINOGRAPHY”. 

Dates:  

Comments must be received by October 31st, 2021 

Address: 
Department of Veterans Affairs, 810 Vermont Avenue, NW., Washington, DC 20420 

For further information contact: 

Send comments to Dr. Brandy Wade Technology Transfer Specialist, Office of Research and Development 
(14RDTT), Department of Veterans Affairs, 810 Vermont Avenue, NW., Washington, DC 20420, (470) 558-5486 
(this is not a toll-free number), Email: brandy.wade@va.gov 

Supplementary Information: 

The Federal Government’s patent rights in this invention are assigned to the US Government as represented by the 
Department of Veterans Affairs. It is in the public interest to license this invention to LucyDX, LLC. as they have 
submitted a complete and sufficient application for a license. The prospective exclusive license will be royalty-
bearing and will comply with the terms and conditions of 35 U.S.C. 209 and 37 CFR 404.7. The prospective 
exclusive license may be granted unless, within 15 days from the date of this published Notice, the Department of 
Veterans Affairs Office of Research and Development, Technology Transfer Program receives written evidence and 
argument which establishes that the grant of the license would not be consistent with the requirements of 35 
U.S.C. 209 and 37 CFR 404.7. 
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